
6th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Our Trust in God
Fixing his eyes on his disciples Jesus said: "How happy
are you who are poor; yours is the kingdom of God.
Alas for you who are rich; you are having your
consolation now". Isn't this a very difficult teaching to
accept, even when we know that it comes from Jesus? And
because it is difficult, we can tend to ignore it and go on
our way. Obviously, Jesus is not promoting poverty.
Rather he is saying that when we are poor, we know that
we depend on God. When we have riches, we put our trust
in them even though in reality we still depend totally on
God for everything including our next breath. The task of
every human person is to let go of our self-importance
and enter into the wonderful love relationship God wants
to have with us. We will then use our resources, material
and spiritual, for the well-being of each other. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

WORLD MARRIAGE DAY
This Sunday 13th February 

is World Marriage Day.
We remember especially in our prayers

all married couples and all those
preparing for marriage in our parish.

Sacrament of Baptism
Baptisms are held on Sundays at
12.00 noon. Please contact Paddi

in the Parish Office to book.

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 14th - 20th February

Monday 14th - Thursday 17th February: 9.00am
Thursday: Adoration: 9.15am - 6.00pm

Friday 18th February: 7.30pm
Saturday 19th February: 10.00am

7th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 19th February: Vigil 7.30pm

Sunday 20th February: 9.00am & 11.00am

Mass Intentions this Week

Sunday 20th February at 11.00am
First Anniversary Mass for Paddy McKernan, RIP

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule 
14th - 20th February 2022 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday
& Friday: 9.15am.

Friday: Adoration from 9.30am - 5.00pm

7th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday: Vigil 7.00pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Greenlough Collections - 6/02/22
Weekly/Mthly/Cash & B/Fund: £1396.80. 

Thank you for your generosity.



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

The Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes will resume
this year, from 3rd - 8th July 2022. Cost: £689 per person
sharing, with single room supplement £150. Price includes
flights, transfers and full board. The pilgrimage will be
suitable for pilgrims who do not require medical,
nursing or personal assistance as, unfortunately, this
cannot be provided this year. The intentions of the sick of
the diocese can be taken to Lourdes. 

The Pilgrimage Office, 164 Bishop Street, Derry, will be
open for enquiries and application forms on Thursdays
and Saturdays, 11.00am – 1.00pm, from 3rd March.
Tel: 028 71 260293 or email derrypilgrim@outlook.com

THANK YOU
The McCloskey family on behalf of
Kathleen would like to thank Fr.
Harkin, Fr. Graham, family, relations,
friends, neighbours, parishioners and
everyone for their lovely birthday wishes, mass cards and gifts. 

The Mass was beautiful: thanks to all those involved especially Brigid
for reading & Malachy, Eileen & Anne for the lovely singing & music.

Thanks also to Fr. Crilly for his phone call and to everyone who
contributed to making Kathleen’s birthday a wonderful success.

PARISH NEWSLETTER ITEMS
Please telephone: 028 2582 1190 or email

greenloughparish@gmail.com all Anniversary Names &
Newsletter Notices by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank you.

Sacred Heart Messenger Magazine
The March issue is now available 

on the table at the back of the Church. 
N.B. Magazines were left on table before being labelled.
Please lift your copy if you have not already received it.

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday

12.00 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Exploring Priesthood
Zoom with Seminarians and Priests: On Tuesday 1st
March at 8.00pm there will be an opportunity for men to
join in on a Zoom to find out
more about priesthood and to
hear directly from a priest and
from two young men who are
currently studying for the
priesthood in our National
Seminary in Maynooth. The
event is being run by the
National Vocations Office. 
Further information and registration details can be obtained

by emailing info@vocations.ie
or alternatively by visiting vocations.ie/zoom

The Zoom session should end by 9.30pm at the latest.
There will be a short time spent watching YouTube videos
on priesthood and vocation, and a Questions & Answers
session with the seminarians and the panel.

Parish Webcam - If you have any
technical issues in viewing the
Church Webcam on your Smart
TV’s or other devices, Church
Media have informed us they will be
happy to help. Tel: 028 8773 8494 

or email: info@churchmedia.tv

BRING A HYMN: Monday 21st February 6:30pm.
Church music leaders are invited to consider
appropriate music for Lent and Holy Week
and, if they wish, some of us might be willing
to share a resource or two with others. 

To register, receive zoom details, 
please email: thornhillministries@derrydiocese.org

EXPLORING
PRIESTHOOD


